
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting to be 
communicated in the New Year.

PTA News 
Issue #18 2023

Thank you for supporting our Cookie Fundraiser

 Thank you for your incredible support in making our CookieTime School 
 Fundraiser a sweet success! 

 With your generosity, we sold 122 buckets of cookies,
 resulting in $305 in sales to the school.  

 Your involvement makes a significant impact on our school community.

 I hope you all enjoy the cookies that will be delivered to your childs
 classrooms next Friday 8th December (provided they haven’t sampled them all 

prior).

•  Christmas Hams & Turkeys - Attention Parents!

 2 weeks left to order our premium 3.45kg Hams for $73 and 

 2.5kg boneless rolled frozen Turkeys for $79.

 Secure your festive feast by placing your order on kindo 

 before the deadline on 14th December.  

 Pick up from Saint John’s Butchery from the week of 

 8th December. Don’t miss out on these delicious holiday options.

  

•  Year 8 Leaving Dinner - Wednesday 13th December  

 Don’t forget to book your pizza orders for dinner.

 Year 8 leaving hoodies and pizzas can be ordered on

 Kindo now.

• Reminders

 Second Hand Uniforms:

 Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the office
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